
The Armor Stone Project was funded by the former Normanby Recreation Committee
Initial Budget Cost $10,000.00

The installation was done by volunteers 
Jim Nuhn, Joshua Nuhn, Aaron Culliton, Tom Culliton
Finising Touches also assisted by:
Lisa Newton, Scott Pfeffer, Becky Nuhn, Joyce Nuhn
Also a big thank you to Kelly Lantz of Botanical & Landscape Design for donating the sod. (Value $275.00)

Expenses HST
Grey Bruce Brick & Landscape Supply - Armor Stone 11,168.95$    1,284.92$   9,884.03$            
Armor Stone Returned 2,776.02-$      319.36-$      2,456.66-$            
Skids Returned 949.20-$         109.20-$      840.00-$               

Project Cost 7,443.73$      858.36$      6,587.37$   


